AUG - 5 2020



Yarmouth Hospital Foundation PO Box 7 Yarmouth, NS B5A 4B1 Tel: (902) 749-1669 Fax: (902) 749-0748

Email Address: info@yarmouthhospitalfoundation.ca
Website: www.yarmouthhospitalfoundation.ca
Facebook.com/yarmouthhospitalfoundation

July 8, 2020

Warden Ronnie LeBlanc Municipality of Clare 1185 Hwy 1 Little Brook NS B0W 1Z0

Dear Warden LeBlanc:

With a deep sense of gratitude I wish to express my sincere appreciation to the Council of the Municipality of Clare for the donation of \$6,200.00 to the Yarmouth Hospital Foundation. Your generosity is like a warm ray of sunshine during these challenging days.

With your support, as COVID-19 treatment and prevention protocols evolve, the Foundation can shift response strategies to meet the needs of your Regional Health Centre by channeling resources in new directions if needed.

We're stronger together. Thank you for being there for your Regional Hospital.

Kind Regards,

Paulette Sweeney-Goodwin, CFRE

Managing Director

Yarmouth Hospital Foundation